
 

 

 

Police Ombudsman’s role extended 
 
On March 16th 2015 the Police Ombudsman’s Office became the 
body that investigates serious complaints and concerns about 
the conduct of officials carrying out immigration and custom 
duties in Northern Ireland.  
Prior to this development there has been no independent system 
in place here for dealing with such matters. The move follows an 
agreement between the Home Secretary, Teresa May, and the 
Police Ombudsman, Dr Michael Maguire. 
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